
 

 

Draft Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting  

Monday 9th May 2022  

Eastwell Village Hall 

Present: Cllrs: Marcus Hardy (Chair), John Nelson, Mark Greasley, Laura Harrison, Simon Tong,  

  Craig Jones  

Clerk:     Terry Brown   

Members of the Public: None        

Apologies for Absence: None 

Chairman’s Report: The Chair thanked the outgoing Clerk Chris Hill for his many (14) years of  

          service.  

          After the trials and tribulations caused by the pandemic he now looked forward 

          to a constructive 12 months in which some of the long-standing issues facing 

          the Parish Council could be resolved.  

          That the 10-year-old problem of the Herbage land had been resolved would 

          seem to augur well for this next year. 

Reports from Community Groups: 

                       Derek Janes for the Eaton Park Community Association reported on work  

           carried out in the last year and in preparation for the next 12 months. 

           Cllr Hardy agreed on the need to move forward on an agreed maintenance 

           plan. 

           The EPCA would be holding its AGM on the 18th May and Jubilee celebrations 

           would be taking place in the Park on the 5th June.  

 

Open Forum: No comments 

The meeting closed at 9.30pm 


